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Dear parents/carers 

 

DESIGN A GATE BANNER COMPETITION 

 

We are participating in a Design a Gate Banner which is being run by Leicestershire County Council. 

Choose How You Move schools programme is designed to encourage families to leave the car at home or 

park safely away from school and cycle, walk or scoot the last part of their journey, reducing congestion 

and promoting healthy travel.  

 

We would like our children to design a special vinyl banner promoting one of those travel options to school.   

The winning design will be turned into the real thing and presented to our school.  

 

Instructions  

 The entry form is also attached and is for the pupil; they must use the rectangular box to complete their 

design.  

 Children are encouraged to prepare their entry at home but the closing date is final. 

 We would like to see bright, vivid drawings of things that children would not see in a car journey (animals 

or scenery in fields) and shows just how fun scooting, cycling and walking to school could be. 

 The closing date for all entries is 1 November 2021. 

 

We hope that this is something that some of our children might like to participate in and is perhaps 

something they could do during the half term holiday when they have some free time. 

 

Kind regards, 

 
Judy Ramsell 

Headteacher 
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